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Wednesday 9th November 2022 
Understanding the World and Literacy Learning - Baby Photograph 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
As part of our Understanding the World learning during the week of 21st November, Reception class will 
be looking at changes over time and linking this to our Literacy story of ‘The Ugly Duckling’. 
A fun and interactive way we have decided to do this, is to look at how we have changed from when we 
were a small baby to present day.  
Please can we kindly request you send in a named photograph of your child when they were a baby by 
Wednesday 16th November 2022 . We understand that photographs are very special and important and 
we will photocopy it and return it to you no later than the following day. If like many of us you only have 
digital photographs on your phone or digital device please can you email it to: 
info@masonmoorprimary.co.uk 
with the heading - for the attention of Reception class/Miss Askham 
Please ensure the photo whether it is digital or a physical copy has your child's name attached to it. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
The Reception Team 
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